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February 22, 2002 

Mr. Darrell Hofland, Administrator 
Village of Grafton 
P.O. Box 125 
Grafton, WI 53024-0125 

Subject: Landfill Cost-Share Reimbursement - Lime Kiln Landfill 
FINAL REIMBURSEMENT 

Dear Mr. Hofland: 

John Feeney has advised me that no further work related to monitoring well P7B will be required at this 
time. I have, therefore, approved the final reimbursement of $8,125.00. This payment results in the total 
reimbursement to the Village of Grafton of $400,000.00. This funding was provided under the "Landfill 
Pilot Program" authorized by former Secretary George Meyer. The reimbursed funds are for landfill 
remediation expenses related to natural attenuation well construction and monitoring at the site. 

Please give me a call if you have any questions concerning this at 608-267-2465. 

Sincerely, . 

;114~ -~~~ 
Marie Stewart, Program Coordinator 
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment 

CC: John Feeney-SER 
Jim Schmidt - SER 
Lakshmi Sridharan - SER 
Bob Strous/Renee Sanford - RR/3 
Joan Underwood- Earth Tech, 4135 Technology Pkwy., Sheboygan, WI 53083 
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